
On January 19, 2019, we’re going to remind 
Premier Ford that women are not going back. 
We are organized. We are mobilizing. 
Marches are being organized around the province. Join Women’s March in 
your community: www.ofl.ca/womens-march-events-across-ontario. For 
information, please contact Carrol Anne Sceviour at csceviour@ofl.ca.


